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Report on the Special Town Meeting 03/21/2024

Warrant Article 2 passed after some questions were answered.

The questions were mostly about what this means for the First Church
Renovation Project. The answer is that there is still $100,000 +/- in the First
Church Renovation reserve fund. That project has stalled because the repairs
needed will cost significantly more than the reserve fund plus these ARPA
funds. The ARPA money needs to be committed by 12/31/2024 and it seems
unlikely that the First Church project could move forward in time.

More importantly, storm damage repairs to the Town Wharf and floats are a
crucial immediate need and we can use this money to replace the damaged
commercial floats or raise the money through a tax increase. FEMA funds may
be available for some of the other necessary repairs.

The Special Town Meeting was necessary because the replacement floats
needed to be ordered so they can be built and ready for installation in time for
the summer season.

Hopefully, I have summarized this correctly. I welcome corrections.
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